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Joy F. Bain

From: Omar Opoku-Addo <
Sent: 14 July 2023 12:04
To: Development Control
Subject: 4/22/2051/0F1 - WHITEHAVEN GOLF CLUB, RED LONNING
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Good aŌernoon, 
 
Just responding on behalf of NaƟonal Highways regarding the subject line applicaƟon. Our decision 
remains the same as it did in February 2022 – ‘No ObjecƟon’. 
 
Thanks for updaƟng me on the applicaƟon. 
 
Many Thanks 
 

 
 
 
Omar Opoku-Addo 
Assistant Spatial Planner 
Operations North West 
National Highways|Piccadilly Gate|Store Street|Manchester|M1 2WD 
Mobile: 
 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s 
named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, 
disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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